PROSPECTS

In the view of falling business confidence in the region and the impact of a slowing US
economy, the management will cautiously monitor the business environment and
continue to strengthen its business foundations by focusing on its existing business and
implementing prudent cost control strategies to protect the interests of its shareholders.

The Group will also continue to seek new business opportunities to extend its container
manufacturing and depot networks with joint co-operations or acquisitions of factories
and depots at strategic locations.

To enhance quality customer services, the Group has implemented the Company’s
website in May 2001. The website not only provides the Company’s corporate profile,
financial information and details of container factories and depots, but also enables
customers and associates to gain on-line access through Factory Online and Depot Online
to track their orders and container movements at any time. The website has been installed
in all the Group’s factories, container depots and the mid-stream operation. To further
improve customer services, the Company intends to invest another HK$1 million to
allow customers to place orders via the Internet in the future.

The Group is committed to maintain positive performance of the business and achieving
better returns for shareholders.
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